TO:

**Board of Commissioners** 

FROM:

Rob Sperl, Director of Parks and Planning

Steve Hinchee, Superintendent of Planning

THROUGH:

Michael Benard, Executive Director

RE:

Hull and Memorial Park Asphalt Replacement

DATE:

June 30, 2020

## **SUMMARY:**

On an annual basis we budget for replacement of pavements surfaces throughout the district. This year, we have limited replacement to two critical areas to minimize expenditures.

Staff requested quotes to replace the asphalt path to the new playground at Hull Park that was old and badly damaged during construction. Additionally, quotes were provided for replacing one of the entrance aprons to the parking lot at Memorial Park. The remainder of the lot was replaced with pavers as a part of the construction.

CONTRACTOR	QUOTE AMOUNT
Evans and Son	\$12,169
Meyer Paving, Inc.	\$13,975
Ed Hoffman Paving	\$18,700

Quotes were reviewed and all of the contractors have performed satisfactory work for the park district in the past.

# PREVIOUS COMMITTEE/BOARD ACTION:

N/A

## **REVENUE OR FUNDING IMPLICATIONS:**

Account #: 40-000-000-57-5701-0000 Annual asphalt paving   Budget: \$250,000	
Account in 40 000 000 37 3701 0000 Annual aspiralit paving   budget, \$230,000	

# **STAKEHOLDER PROCESS:**

N/A

### **LEGAL REVIEW:**

N/A

## **ATTACHMENTS:**

N/A

# **ALTERNATIVES:**

N/A



RECOMMENDATION:
It is recommended that the Wheaton Park District Board of Commissioner's approve a contract with Evans and Son in the amount of \$12,169 for the Hull Park asphalt path and Memorial Park entrance apron replacement.

# Hull Park Path



Memorial Park Parking Lot Apron

